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Regional electricity planning has kicked off in the East Lake Superior electrical region to
ensure a reliable supply of electricity and support local growth and economic development.

Regional planning looks at the unique needs of each region and considers wire and non-
wire options and innovative resources to meet the needs. This region extends from the
Township of Dubreuilville in the north to the town of Bruce Mines and includes the city of
Sault Ste. Marie and the township of Chapleau.

The IESO is hosting a webinar on Wednesday, December 4% at 10:00 a.m. to provide an
overview of the electricity planning process and seek input on a draft Scoping Assessment
Outcome Report to determine the most appropriate planning approach going forward to
meet electricity needs. All interested parties are invited and encouraged to participate
including, but not limited to, local municipalities, Indigenous communities, businesses,
stakeholders and members of the public.

. Webinar materials and a draft copy of the report will be shared for
review in advance of the webinar and written comments will be welcome until Wednesday,

December 18.
Visit our website to learn more about the East Lake Superior region or for more information

about the Regional Electricity Planning Process.

Regards,
Jessica Singh
IESO Regional & Community Engagement

++This email is being sent to municipalities, IESO subscribers for the East Lake Superior region, and
active participants in this engagement initiative. To subscribe for regional planning updates or manage

your subscription, please visit hitps ./ www.jeso.ca/subscribe.




